
January 27, 1943 

Mr . Charl es P . (ul l er 
Assistant District Director 
U. S. Department of Justice 
Immigration and Naturalization Service, 
Federal Building--Christo,?her Street 
641 Washongton Street 
New York, N. Y. 

Re: File No . 409447 SB 
Dear Sir; 

Your letter of January 13, which I return 
enclosed, and which was addressed to my residence, 
420 W. 116th Street, few York City., failed to reach 
me in time to advise you that I shall not be able to 
a}rear on January 25, 1943. Your letter was forwarded 
to me to Ohicago, where I am connected with the Metal­
lurgical LaboratorJ, of the University of Chicago, 
enga~ed in defense work. 

I f you woul d be kind enough to set a new 
date in the near future, I woula very much appreciate 
it if it were possible to send me a collect telegram 
to the above Chicago address, advising me of the new 
date so that I may get in touch v1i th my witnesses in 
time . My residence remains at 420 w. 116th Street, 
New York City , and written communications should con­
tinue to go there . I ~~ enclosin& a copy of telegrrun 
which I sent you upon receipt of your latter, dated 
January 13. 

Very truly yours, 

Leo S"Zilard 
g 
Enc . 
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